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Dear Year 6 Parents 

As your child is now in Year 6 you may wish to give them more responsibility.  We allow Year 6 pupils 
to walk home independently, with parental permission, as part of their personal development.  If 
you would like your child to walk home on their own please inform the office via email 
at administrator@suttoncp.uk  ; we would be grateful if you could do this even if they were walking 
home independently last year. 

Occasionally Y6 parents have requested that their child brings a mobile phone with them on their 
journey to or from school.  This should only happen if absolutely necessary.   If you wish this to 
happen you must first inform us via email at the same office email address. In requesting this you 
are acknowledging that school cannot be held responsible for the child’s phone.  Children are not 
allowed use the phone on school premises  and would be expected to hand it in to the teacher at the 
start of the day and collect it at the end. 

Many thanks for your help with this. 

Kind regards 

Jill Fletcher 

Deputy Headteacher 
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